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Overview 
 

 The $8.5 million heliport project at the 

Northern Lights Regional Health Centre 

(NLRHC) began in January 2018. 

 Having the heliport beside the health centre 

will improve access for patients who need 

critical care transport.   

 The heliport is being built on land at the rear of 

the hospital. It will be an elevated platform, 

approximately 30-40 feet off the ground, level 

with the main floor of the hospital, and in close 

proximity to operating rooms. 

 Until the heliport project is complete, 

helicopter patient transports will continue to 

land at the Fort McMurray airport. Ground 

ambulances will be used to transport patients 

to, and from, the health centre and airport. 

This is already common practice in Fort 

McMurray and in other communities across 

the province. It is a safe option. 
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Construction update 
 

 Work on the underground utilities, which 

includes critical electrical lines, storm water 

drain, and other cables has been completed.    

 The piles, and foundations have been 

completed.  

 The structural steel is 85 per cent complete. 

What’s to come 
 

 Summer/Fall 2018: Currently working on 

installing electrical & mechanical services.  

Once complete we will pour concrete for the 

deck.  

 Late 2018: Construction of the project is 

expected to be completed toward the end of 

2018. Additional time will be required after the 

construction is completed for building 

commissioning which includes testing, 

training. Transport Canada approval, and staff 

orientation and training. 

https://www.ahs.ca/about/capitalprojects.aspx 

https://www.ahs.ca/about/capitalprojects.aspx

